
Jun 10, 2024

Mr. Mike Gilroy
Naval Weather Service Association
743 Dry Creek Drive
Chula Vista, CA 91914-2412

Dear Mike,

I am pleased to announce that the Executive Committee of the American Meteorological Society
approved the recommendation of Roy Patrick Galang as the recipient of the 2024 AMS Naval
Weather Service Association Senior Undergraduate Scholarship and Jocelyn Bilker as the
recipient of the 2024 Naval Weather Service Association Freshman Undergraduate Scholarship.
Roy will be entering his final year of undergraduate study at the University of Oklahoma and is
majoring in meteorology. He is interested in tropical cyclones/tropical meteorology. Jocelyn will
be entering her freshman year at The Pennsylvania State University and will major in
meteorology and atmospheric science. She is interested in weather forecasting and
communications. They are absolutely outstanding students and received strong recommendations
from their faculty advisors. I have enclosed contact information for both students.

The recipients will be announced in the September issue of the Bulletin of the AMS (BAMS). You
will receive a copy of the September BAMS issue as soon as it is published this fall. We will also
announce the awards at the 105th AMS Annual Meeting in New Orleans, Louisiana. The meeting
is scheduled to take place during the week of 12 January - 16 January 2025. We hope that you
will be able to join us in New Orleans. The scholarship and fellowship students will also be
invited. We will be happy to let you know if your student is able to attend.

Again, on behalf of AMS, thank you for your support. Please do not hesitate to call me with any
questions. I can be reached at AMS headquarters in Boston, (617) 226-3901.

Best regards,

Stella Kafka
Executive Director
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Freshman Scholarship
Jocelyn Bilker
jocelyn.bilker@gmail.com


